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Here are some pictures from last year's Rolling Thunder XXVII "Run to the Wall" that is spon-
sored by the Law Offices of Carlson, Blau & Clemens.  Throughout the years I have heard from participants
of the good times had during the run. Someday I will make it down during the event over Memorial Day
weekend, but till then I will need to settle for the photographic memories of the other Brothers and Sisters. I
will again this year attempt to make it down to Milwaukee to give them a send off. Anyone with me!


